IN MEMORIAM

In the years that have passed since the last volume of our Publications, we have
lost our dear colleagues, Professors STANIMIR FEMPL, DOBRIVOJE MIHAILOVIC and
DUSAN SLAVIC.

Much of their work appeared on our pages and we will miss their contributions
in the renewed Publications. The next issue will contain articles devoted to Professors
FEMPL, MIHAILOVIC and SLAVIC and their work in Mathematics.
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